
AGENDA: October 6, 1998

DEPARTMENT OF
PUBLIC WORKS COUNTY OF SANTA CRU?71.

GOVERNMENTAL CENTER

JOHN A. FANTHAM
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

701 OCEAN STREET, SANTA CRUZ,  CALIFORNIA 950604070

(831) 454-2160

FAX (831) 4542385

September 30, 1998

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: COUNTY PACKAGING ORDINANCE

Members of the Board,

On August 13, 1998, your Board received a report on the voluntary compliance with
the packaging reduction goals of Chapter 5.46 of the Santa Cruz County Code. Public Works was
directed to return on October 6, 1998, with final survey results and recommendations for further
action to achieve the goals of Chapter 5.46. Additional time will be necessary to analyze the
appropriate course of action necessary to achieve full compliance.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors defer the report on
packaging reduction goals of Chapter 5.46 to November 10, 1998.

Yours truly,

Director of Public Works
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RECOMMENDED FOR APPROVAL:

vCounty Administrative Officer

Copy to: Public Works Department (Solid Waste)
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